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To whom it may concern, 

 

““OOvveerr  ££4400,,000000  rreeffuunnddeedd  bbyy  WWaatteerr  CCoommppaannyy  ttoo  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll//CCoolllleeggee  ffoorr  lleeaakkaaggee””  

  

Our school had recently been experiencing extremely high water consumption and related 

charges. Costs kept rising and concerned that this pattern may continue at our expense, we 

researched the market for outside help. 

 

We were recommended to a company called Water Management Solutions UK Ltd and heard 

that they are water cost reduction specialists helping many schools, colleges and universities 

across the UK obtain refunds and reduce ongoing water and sewerage costs. As they work on a 

fair “no win, no fee" basis with good references and reputation, we decided to retain their 

services. 

 

Immediately after instructing WMS UK Ltd to investigate our situation they were proactive in 

the collection of water billing, data and meter readings and soon after identified a leak near our 

boiler house. WMS UK Ltd calculated our losses which had started back in 2008 and had 

escalated into larger losses slowly over the years until identified by WMS UK in 2011. 

 

The leak was fixed and Water Management Solutions UK submitted a written application to 

United Utilities for a refund back to 2008 under the current statute of limitation. We have 

recently received a cheque for £34,029.19 and an outstanding invoice paid at source for 

£6,040.09 making a total refund of £40,069.28. 

  

I was astounded by the professionalism and efficiency of WMS UK Ltd and their ability to 

achieve such a high level result. I would have no hesitation in recommending this company 

and its services. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 
 

Karen Tantrum 

Head of Finance 

 


